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Subject: Threat at El Capitan High School 

Date of Release: November 12, 2018 

Time of Release: 1400 

Media Contact: Sgt. Tim Chantler 

Email Address of Contact: tim.chantler@sdsheriff,org 

Telephone Number of Contact: 619 938 1365 

Provider of Information (if different):       

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

  
On November 11, 2018, the Sheriff's Department became aware of a subject who was 
making criminal threats on social media toward El Capitan High School.  The Sheriff's 
Department immediately began an investigation.  Deputies identified a 14 year old El 
Capitan high school student as a potential suspect and contacted him at his 
residence.   He was arrested and booked into Juvenile Hall for making the threats.  At 
this time the Sheriff's Department has no information of additional threats toward El 
Capitan High School or any other school in the area.  However, out of an abundance of 
caution, we will have increased patrols in the area of the school tomorrow. 

  
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


